
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

If your child wears earrings, they must be small round studs. These need to be removed for 

PE and any other sporting activities in school. If the earrings can’t be removed then YOU 

MUST supply your child with tape to cover them up.  This is for Health & Safety reasons.  

Thank you. 

 

Mr O Flitcroft, 

Headteacher 
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